
August 13th, 2018 meeting 
 
Meeting was called to order by President Chris Lehrmann 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
It was brought up that we had not donated money for the Fenwood 4th of July fireworks – motion made 
and accepted to donate the same amount as last year. 
 
Elections were held for the following positions: 
 
Vice President – Gary Weiland 
Secretary – Cindy Manecke 
Directors for 2 years – Gregg Schroeder& Brian Manecke 
 
When the tractor comes back from Burma there will be some maintenance done on it. 
Will be putting a lock box on it to keep the key in.  Will have a padlock using the same key as the gates. 
 
Was brought up that there is a tree leaning on the trail near Edgar from a storm.  Will be taken down 
when someone has some time. 
 
1st gate by N needs to be widened slightly.  Also another one on Blueberry – Gary and Dean will handle 
this. Who everyone would let know what they have been doing on the trails so someone doesn’t plan 
working on a job that was already completed.  Peggy Weiland was nominated and voted in for this job.  
Contact her before going out and when coming back from working on trails.  715-581-2835 
 
A couple of trees were down at Burma from storm – they were pushed off the trail with the tractor. 
 
Discussion was held that club should have a trail boss 
 
There is gravel at Burma trail that can be spread in the areas that need it. 
Will probably do this on the fall work day. 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
Dues for the year are due.  See attached membership application.   
 

Next meeting will be held Monday September 10th at 7:00 at Fenwood Village Hall 


